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O'Connor, John T
Thu, 20 Oct 2011 12:31:21 +1100
Buick, Boris
RE: Protection by Vic Pol

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Boris

Thanks

John

From: Buick, Boris
Sent: Thursday, 20 October 2011 9:56 AM
To: O'Connor, John T
Subject: FW: Protection by Vic Pol
Importance: High

FYI

Boris BUICK
Detective Senior Sergeant | Crime Department 
Victoria Police | 412 St Kild^RoadJVIelbourne 3004

| DX: 210094
Ph:
Fax:
Email:

From: Nicola Gobbo__________________
Sent: Wednesday, 19 October 2011 9:44 AM
To: Buick, Boris
Subject: Protection by Vic Pol
Importance: High

Good morning Boris,

Please find enclosed letter as discussed. I decided to tone it down this morning! 
Sorry I didn't send it last night but I literally passed out from medication.

Let me know what you think,

Thanks,

Nicola
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